GET Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 9:05 AM

To: GET Committee

Subject: FW: support for Aaron Boswell to the Liquor Control Commission

From: zhantell dudoitN <zhan.dudoit@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 8:20 AM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Subject: support for Aaron Boswell to the Liquor Control Commission

Aloha and Thank you for this opportunity to stand in support of Aaron Boswell to the Liquor Control Commission. Aaron
has an amazing work ethic, strong moral character and is reliable and diligent in his pursuits. Aaron is an entrepreneur
and understands the balance between a healthy economy and protecting natural and community resources. His firm
but compassionate communication style is helpful in navigating and mitigating opposing views while progressively and
respectfully moving forward.

| believe Aaron Boswell to be a much needed and beneficial inclusion to the Liquor Control Commission and ask the
Council to approve his nomination.

Mahalo Nui Loa
Zhantell KM Lindo - Resident and Keiki O Ka Aina of Molokai



